Bexley Grammar School

Danson Lane, Welling, Kent, DA16 2BL
A Specialist Language College and

IB World School

Tel: 0208304 8538

Headteacher: Mr S C Elphick e-mail: enquiries@bexleygs.co.uk

14 March 2023
Dear Parent/Carer,

1. Strike action - Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March 2023 - reminders
2. Separate letter - Police warnings regarding anti-social behaviour in Bexleyheath

1. This is just a quick reminder and clarification of the arrangements for the two days of action
starting tomorrow:

e Wednesday 15 March Years 8, 10, 11 and 13 in school 7,9 & 12 at home

e Thursday 16 March Years 7, 9, 11 and 13 in school 8,10 & 12 at home

Mr Martin has written separately to year 12 parents/carers to explain how we are using this
opportunity for year 12 students to work on their extended essays. The science trips planned for
year 12 students today, Wednesday and Thursday are continuing as planned.

We are contacting parents/carers of vulnerable students and those with an EHCP in years 7 - 10 to
ensure appropriate provision on these days. If you are a critical worker where having your child at
home would prevent you from working on either of these days, please contact the school via

enquiries@bexleygs.co.uk, “FAO Mr Elphick”.

2. | have been sent a letter from the Metropolitan Police at Bexleyheath station regarding
anti-social behaviour in Bexleyheath Broadway and the immediate vicinity. | doubt that the letter
is relevant to any of our parents or students but | enclose the letter for your information.

Thank you for your support.

Best wishes,

Steve Elphick
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